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Becky,

We invite you to visit the updated www.ohioahu.org!

When visiting the site, to access members-only areas you will need your username (your last name) and your
password, which is your member number. If you are not sure of your member number, please contact our
office.

As part of these changes, please note that you will begin receiving messages from our new [FROM:] email
address which is ohahu@memberclicks-mail.net - please make sure this address is adding to your safe senders

list so that you do not miss any important communications moving forward.

Pardon our dust, we are still under construction. But we invite you to come see what we've started and share
your feedback.

We're excited! We hope you will be, too!



